
Call 1-877-255-9417 
Tell Your Legislator

“Don’t close Rockland Children’s Psychiatric 
Center or eliminate beds at OMH facilities!”

Protect Mental Health Services
The Executive Budget proposes to close Rockland Children’s 
Psychiatric Center and allow for other significant reductions 
in service, including the elimination of 200 State-operated 
inpatient beds and an additional 100 State Operated 
Community Residences (SOCR) beds.  

This closure and cuts to services is the last thing we 
need as we fight to recover from the COVID pandemic. 

You can also email your legislator using this link: 
tinyurl.com/OMHbudget


